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Maths Enrichment for Students & Teachers 
2007, 2008, … continuing into 2016 

When: 19 - 21 May 
Where: Centralian Senior College 

Thursday 19 May  Enrichment 
3:15 for 3:30 start – 5:00 pm Year 5-10 Maths Enrichment (any students) 
5:00 – 7:00 pm   Year 6-12 Advanced Maths Enrichment (Challenge group – a 
harder and more formal maths session for the bright and keen)  
Location: Gateways Open Learning Area, Centralian Senior College (follow signage from Reception) 
 
Session 1: Pizzas provided. The problems are suitable for Year 6 and older. Year 5 students can 
attend by teacher or parent recommendation. 
Session 2: This is for serious, keen students, who would like ongoing maths support and challenges. 
 
Dr Ian Roberts (a mathematician and University Fellow at CDU in Darwin), with the support of local 
teachers, will continue his work with students. The student Maths Enrichment session is also a useful 
professional learning opportunity for classroom teachers.  
 
Teachers & parents - please email through students who are interested in attending to 
matt.skoss@ntschools.net.  
     ******************* 
Parents or teachers who would like ongoing support and activities for their children should also 
email ian.roberts@cdu.edu.au. Ian is the NT Director of the Australian Mathematics Olympiad 
Committee, which is part of AMT. AMT (see www.amt.org) is the premier national body, since the 
1980s, for offering competition and training for students from year 3 through to the International 
Mathematics Olympiad. There are many options for students. Time to talk with Ian can be arranged, 
and school-wide participation and activities are encouraged. 
     ******************* 
Friday 20 May Maths PD 
5:15 for 5:30 start - 7 pm Maths PD (teachers) led by Dr Ian Roberts, Conference Room,  
Centralian Senior College. Optional dinner to follow. Please text Ian Roberts if you will attend. 
 
Saturday 21 May Maths PD and advanced enrichment 
Saturday morning 9-11 extra PD and Challenge session (subject to demand, so reply if interested!) 
 
9:30 am -12 pm Maths PD (teachers) led by Dr Ian Roberts  
Conference Room, Centralian Senior College 
 
 
 
 

Maths Camp at Ti Tree School: Friday 5 – Sunday 7 August 

Please RSVP to matt.skoss@ntschools.net. 
Local arrangements by Mark Goonan, teacher at CSC, phone 0407 527 575. Teachers or parents 
can contact Ian Roberts on email: ian.roberts@cdu.edu.au or text message to: 0403 406 999.  


